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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina

October 27, 1980

*1  Honorable Edward E. Saleeby
Senator
Darlington County
Senatorial District No. 10
Box 519
Hartsville, SC 29550

Dear Senator Saleeby:
In response to your letter of October 11, 1980, I have reviewed the State statutes and have found no requirement for the
advertisement of a renewal of a lease. Although you did not enclose a copy of the lease between the Darlington County Airport
Commission and Mr. B. C. O'Neal, if the lease contains a renewal provision, then a renewal may be negotiated. If the renewal
cannot be satisfactorily negotiated, then under State Practice, the lease should be advertised to insure the best possible monetary
return to the Airport Commission. If I may be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 Sincerely,

Judith Evans Finuf
Assistant Attorney General
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